
HOLLY TOWNSHIP PLANNING 

COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING DATE 

CHANGE 
 

The regular meeting of the Planning Commission 

scheduled for 6:30 P.M. Tuesday, August 7, 2018 at 

the Holly Area Schools Board Room, Karl Richter 

Community Center, 920 E. Baird has been changed 

to the same place at 6:30 P.M. on Wednesday August 

1, 2018.  

 
Karin S. Winchester 

Holly Township Clerk 

 

Post: 07-30-18 at 3:11 P.M. 

           

  


